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Dear parents and carers
Welcome to you all!

We hope everyone has had a great first week. The sun has been with us, and it has been lovely to
see all of the children back and to hear about the exciting adventures they have had over the
summer break.

We have had our new reception children in school this week, and what a fantastic first week it had
been! We have had comments throughout the school about how delightful they are and what a
pleasure it’s been having them here. Our dinner lady, Mrs Culley, has especially commented on how
lovely they have sat to eat during lunchtime. Well done, Hercules! Reception children will be in full-
time from Monday 11+, We are sure that they are all set and ready for the prospect of full days.

As many of you know, we also have new adults in school this year. Mrs Harris has joined the KS2
teaching team and is teaching in Phoenix; Mrs Allman has joined Mrs Flynn in Chameleon class. We
are all really pleased about how they are settling in and getting to know the children.

It was lovely to see some of you joining us at the Back to School with God service at St Peter’s last
Sunday and those of you who could also stay for lunch back in the school playground. We will be
gathering in the church for our Harvest service on Mon 25" September and hope to see many of you
there.

Please check out our school website for information about your children’s classes. A link has been
put into the What’s On message sent out earlier today, to jump straight there. You will find a
welcome newsletter and the curriculum map for term 1.

Communication lines between home and school are vital. Please contact us through the school office
in person or by telephone or email for any messages or queries you may have. Short messages can
be given to teachers at the gate, and class email addresses (that can be found on our contact page
on the website) can be used to communicate with the teacher directly in writing. You are the people
who know your children the best. We want to make sure that between both home and school, we
pursue and reach the best outcomes for everyone here. Our ‘door’ is always open.

Best wishes to you all, and let’s have a great school year!

Mr Osler
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